
 

 

 

 

                                                      10th January 2020 

Dear Parents 

Year 1 Visit to Warwick Castle  
 

During this term our topic is ‘Brilliant Britain’. To enhance and aid the 

learning objectives throughout this term, I have organised a visit to 

Warwick Castle on Thursday 30th January 2020. 

We will be stepping back in time and learning about castle life with an 

interactive workshop. 

We will depart from school at 9.00am and will travel by coach fitted 
with seatbelts. We will return to school in time for the end of the school 
day.  

As your child is entitled to a free school lunch, we are able to offer each 

child a simple packed lunch. However, please feel free to send your child 

with their own 'treat' packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles or fizzy 

drinks please) in a small, lightweight backpack that they are able to carry 

themselves. Should you require a school packed lunch, this must be ordered 

at the office by 9.00am on Friday 24th January. 

Children will need a warm coat, hat, scarf and gloves. They should wear 

their Birches polo and jumper as usual but may wear jeans and 

comfortable trainers suitable for walking.  

The cost of the trip would have been £24.00 per child. This covers the 

cost of the coach, entrance to the castle and the workshop led by the 

castle guides. However, the PFA have kindly donated £200 to reduce the 

cost to £17.50. We are requesting payment to be made through ParentPay. 

When you make the payment, you are giving permission for your child to 

attend the trip. Should you wish to pay by PayPoint please contact the 

school office who will be able to provide you with a barcode.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 
 



Mrs N Stubbs                                                       

Year One teacher 

 

  


